

Canada Day 150 of South Huron

Chairman: Ian Palmatier PO Box 417 EXETER ON NOM 186

Ian's Mobile: 519.319-9315 Cindy's Mobile: 519.671.9315 E-mail: canada-day@bell.net



Happy Birthday 150 to a Great Nation!

Monday, September 18, 2017

Municipality of South Huron s.becker@southhuron.ca

Hi Sandy,

On behalf of the Canada Day Committee we would like to thank the Municipality of South Huron for the Community Grant of \$2,000.00, which we have received.

We are writing you to give a review of our event as we are looking to move the Community Grant Process forward, which is for the \$4,000.00 grant.

Our event was a huge success, our breakfast hosted 850 people and other events throughout the day hosted well over 2500 people and concluding the evening with approximately 800 people watching a great firework display.

All our outstanding debts and bills have been paid including the rental fees for the use of the Rec Centre and surrounding Areas.

Please let me know if there is anything else you need to release the cheque for the Community Grant of \$4000.00.

Thank you,

Ian Palmatier

Canada Day Committee Chairperson

This is the second time we have given this report to your office. The first copy was delivered to your office by lan.

This second copy is being attached to your reply e-mail.